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Sent: Monday, May 17, 2021 1:58 PM
Subject: Main Street #19 - parking references from Master Plan from Ellie Lonske

To the Planning Board, ,
Tim Murphy spoke about his proposed parking project and references to parking in the
Durham Master Plan. Ellie Lonske, Planning Board member, looked up references to parking in

the Master Plan that might be germane to this project and sent the attachment to me. At her
request | am forwarding this to the board. '

Board members can make their own judgments about the connection between the project and
the Master Plan and could discuss this issue at a board meeting if done carefully. The Master
Plan is a policy and planning document and is not legally binding but it can be a useful
reference for issues where broader town goals and policies can provide context — such as for

conditional uses, zoning amendments, special exceptions, and variances - provided the board
is discerning in considering its applicability.

Michael Behrendt

Durham Town Planner
Town of Durham









